

IMPORTANT SAFETY NOTICE

Dear Specialized Rider,

Rider safety is our top priority and as such we feel it necessary to recall our Body Geometry Pedal Axle Extenders pictured below. The Pedal Axle Extenders were sold in pairs at authorized Specialized Retailers.

What is the issue?

Our investigation has revealed that some Pedal Axle Extenders may not have been built to specification and may break, potentially causing the rider to fall and sustain injuries.

What am I supposed to do?

Please stop riding your Body Geometry Pedal Axle Extenders Immediately!

What is the remedy?

At this time we have no plans to produce replacements and ask you return your Pedal Axle Extenders for a full refund. If your purchase was made at an Authorized Specialized Retailer, please return them to your nearest Authorized Specialized Retailer.

Again, we want to ensure you have the safest riding experience possible and we do apologize for this inconvenience. If you have any questions, do not hesitate to contact Specialized Rider Care.

Specialized Rider Care Team

SAFETY RECALL NOTICE

Specialized Body Geometry Pedal Axle Extenders



Hazard: Body Geometry Pedal Axle Extenders ("Pedal Axle Extenders") may break, which could result in the rider losing control and sustaining serious personal injuries.

This is a Safety Recall Notice regarding all Pedal Axle Extenders.

Remedy: Stop riding the Pedal Axle Extenders immediately and bring them to an Authorized Specialized Retailer, which will refund you the full purchase price. For any inquiries, call Specialized Rider Care at:

1-800-722-4423

SAFETY RECALL NOTICE